
 	
	

													June	11		
©		Warner	Brothers	

												June	25																																					
©Walt	Disney	Pictures	

															July	9																												
©Walt	Disney	Pictures	

											August	6																						
©	Universal	Pictures	

									August	20		
©Walt	Disney	Pictures	

                                 RNRA MOVIES IN THE PARK 
 
Each Summer since 2006, the River North Residents Association has hosted a series of outdoor 
films for residents and visitors.  Community input is collected via an online survey and the 
selected films are shown in beautiful A. Montgomery Ward Park located on the riverfront at 

The free films begin at dusk, weather permitting, and include fresh, hot popcorn for the first 150-200 
attendees. For more information, visit chicagoparkdistrict.com or call 312.742.7529 or 312.747.2001 
(TTY). Call the Movies in the Parks hotline for daily listings and weather-related cancellations at 
312.742.1134. Use the My Chi Parks mobile app, or check RNRAChicago.org or RNRA Facebook page.  
 
Movies in the Parks is presented by the Chicago Park District as part of the 2019 Mayor’s Night Out in 
the Parks Initiative.  Movies in the Parks is presented by T-Mobile. 
 
As a reminder, there is a DFA (Dog Friendly Area) located in the north section of Ward Park along 
Larrabee, but dogs are prohibited in the south section of the park where films are shown.  
 

A huge THANK YOU to our Movies in the Park sponsors, whose generous                     
support makes this program 


